Draft Blog Post for Partners

Notes

· Blog posts should be about 400-600 words in length

· Most blogs require that the post be unique content, and not published elsewhere. Do not repurpose posts without significant changes.

· If you are submitting a guest blog post, be sure to review the host’s requirements, and be thoughtful about their audience and focus. Refer back and link to previous posts on their blog if possible.

Sample Post (@450 words)

The President made history when he added early learning to the list of priorities outlined in his State of the Union address, and the details of this Plan for Early Education for All Americans are beginning to take shape. This week, the Administration released its budget proposal, which contains much that parents, educators and economists alike can be happy about.

[Note here- depending on the blog audience, recommend that you focus on arguments for parents, educators or economists]

Overall, the proposed plan represents a comprehensive approach to building a birth-to-five education and care continuum, with investments in home visits, a new Early Head Start–Child Care partnership, Head Start, preschool and full-day kindergarten. It provides states incentives to build upon their early learning systems and focus on improving quality. 

Insert here more detail about one or two of the provisions that specifically address the blog audience. Here is an example for parents: 

[For new parents, the plan includes welcome investments in childcare, home visits and Early Head Start. Families play the most important role in promoting the healthy development of their children, yet the fact remains that not all families are equipped with the information and support that help them create environments where their children can develop and learn.

The President’s budget includes $11 billion to expand evidence-based home visiting programs in states to serve the most vulnerable children and families. This program makes home visitors available to connect high-risk families to a range of services — including health care, early education, early intervention and more — to better ensure that children are healthy and prepared for school and life. Effective home visiting programs can have powerful positive impacts on maternal and child health, children’s cognitive, language, and social-emotional development, and school readiness and help parents develop the skills they need to support their children’s learning and development.]

The President’s proposal also bolsters supports for many working families by expanding high-quality early learning opportunities in the years before preschool by calling for a significant investment in a new Early Head Start-Child Care Partnership. Funds will be awarded through Early Head Start on a competitive basis to enhance and support early learning settings; provide new, full-day, comprehensive services that meet the needs of working families, and prepare children for the transition into preschool. 

For the many parents struggling to make ends meet, this groundbreaking plan will put their children and their families on the path to success. This investment will pay off for our nation’s economy as well. The research clearly shows that investing in early childhood development, especially initiatives for disadvantaged children that start at birth, can produce a 7 to 10 percent return on investment per child per year. 

For more information about the President’s proposal visit XXX.

